
Patient Safety
Awareness Week

G E T  R E A D Y  F O R

March 10 - 16, 2024

It's Patient Safety Awareness Week! This year the County is focusing on keeping
patients safe from healthcare-associated infections. We encourage healthcare staff to

be superheroes and protect patients from disease. Scan the QR code to view more
information about our HAI program and how to promote Patient Safety Awareness

Week. 


